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Dear Legislators, 

 

I am opposed to requiring a Mediation program for eviction. Time and time again, it is 

shown that more government interference slows down the normal processing for 

these types of procedures. As a landlord, I have never had to evict a tenant. 

However, I will say that I don't think a mediation system should be required.  

 

Thank you. 

Carol Hoon  


